
Date: 07/29/24  
 
RE: Sycamore Drainage Issue, – Request for information 
  
Thank you for your interest in the Village’s project. Highlighted responses to requests for information 
are listed below. Please note the list is a compilation of questions submitted from multiple Contractors 
and Suppliers.  
 
Previous RFI responses and addenda can be viewed at:  http://www.royalpalmbeachfl.gov/rfps 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Marsh, P.E. 
Village Engineer 
Office: (561) 790-5131 
Village of Royal Palm Beach 
Engineering Department 
1050 Royal Palm Beach Boulevard 
Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411 
cmarsh@royalpalmbeachfl.gov 
 
 
From: Ray Figueroa <rfigueroa@sure-trac.co>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 11:23 AM 
To: Christopher Marsh <CMarsh@royalpalmbeachfl.gov> 
Subject: Sycamore Drainage repair 
RFI #1  
 
 
Does the contractor need to be signed in as a vendor with the city of Royal Palm 
Beach before submitting the bid?  
 
Response: No 
 
Also, on the Bond we just need a bid bond correct?  
 
Response: A bid bond is not required; a public construction bond will be required 
after the contract is awarded. 
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